11.O¥YD'S ' REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Rua da Candelaria 8o, 6th Floor,
f %-Jﬁ m Postal 4481), Rio de Janeiro

B RTE Telephone: 20.2523

Telegrams : Surveyor, Rio de Janeiro

1 © 0CT 953

, 13t@ Oagober, 1959.

Dear Sir, "%;;ﬁéjﬁaZ?“{w? t)

i "NAVEM MONICA" & "CHUY"

7
With ré¢ierence to your letter of the 18th
September, 1959, we are now able to report that both
*° ghips will be drydocked at this port early next
_~ " month, and they expect to be able to comp” ete the
- Special Surveys at this time, even though they intend
converting the "CHUY" to 0il fuel early in 1960.

.

We, therefore, beg leave to enquire as to
whether the Committee's recent decision with regard
to the Class of both these ships might now be more
favourably considered.

. Yours faithfully,

For the Surveyors.

The Secretary,
LONDOK
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